RESEARCH CORPORATION
A FOUNDATION

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10017

GRANTS PROGRAMS

SAM C. SMITH
DIRECTOR

July 7, 1966

Dr. Grote Reber
C.S.I.R.O.
Stowell Avenue
Hobart, Tasmania
Australia

Dear Grote:

Jennie is away on vacation in the golden
West, Hap is among the pines-porcu and other varieties-,
and I am left to watch the store.

Literature on plastic scintillation materials
has been requested as per the enclosed letter copies.

What with helping evolution along and wind-
ing up all the other matters that are hanging you must be
having a busy time, so I shall not prolong this. We look
forward to hearing from you of your adventures firsthand.

All the best.

Sincerely yours,
<
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amt C. Smith
SCS:1lw



. July 7, 1966

Pilot Chemicals Corp.
Watertown, Mass.

Gentlemens:
Will you please send literature on your
plastic scintillation materials tos
Dr. Grote Reberx
C.8.1I.R.0,
Stowell Avenue
Hobart, Tasmania
Australia
Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Sam C. 3mith
SCSs:lw

¢cs Dr. Grote Reber



